Dear Members of the CT General Assembly,

| am writing to request that you VOTE NO on extending all and any of the COVID emergency executive
orders previously issued by Governor Ned Lamont. Specifically, Executive Order 13A (mask mandates)
should not be extended and should terminate. Governor Lamont himself stated that the masks didn’t
work to stop the spread of the Omnicron, there is no need to continue to mask our kids in schools.
They've suffered enough already. There is no longer an emergency and a lot of other States and
Countries recognized it and removed the unnecessary restrictions that did more harm than good.

Thank you,
Katsiaryna Usenia

21 Treadwell Ln, Weston



